

# ΕΝΔΕΙΚΤΙΚΑ ΘΕΜΑΤΑ ΑΓΓΛΙΚΩΝ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ ΥΠΟΤΡΟΦΙΩΝ 2016 [4<sup>°</sup> ΦΥΛΛΑΔΙΟ]

#### A. Reading Comprehension

Read the text and answer the questions.

#### Let's Breathe Clean Air

Every day, there are millions and millions of cars on the streets of the world, and they cause many problems for our planet. If we don't do something about these problems soon, we will not have enough fresh air to breathe.

One big problem caused by cars is carbon dioxide. This is a gas that comes out of cars when they burn petrol. It harms the atmosphere because it creates a smog. Another problem is that car fuel is running out. Petrol comes from oil, which is a natural product that we find in the Earth. If we continue to use so much of it, soon there will not be any oil left.

Can we do something to help our planet? Of course we can! One way is to make people carpool. This means that people who work at the same place can go to work in one car. Also, we should start taking the bus or the train to go somewhere and not use our cars.

If people start doing simple things like these, we will all be able to breathe the kind of fresh air that people used to enjoy many, many years ago!

(Express Publishing)

- 1. What is carbon dioxide?
- 2. Why is it bad for the environment?
- 3. Why is car fuel running out?
- 4. Why should people carpool?

### B. GRAMMAR – VOCABULARY

Exercise 1: Put the verbs into the correct tense.

Mary 1)	(walk) along Park Street when she
2)	(notice) someone behind her. Suddenly, the man 3)
(come) close	r to her.
Mary 4)	(have) the feeling she 5)(see) him before, so
she 6)	(go) up to him and 7)(ask) him: 8)
I(kno	w) you?

Exercise 2: Write a derivative from the word in capitals.

1. He was so sad because he thought his situation was ...... HOPE

2. Alice was so ..... in the party that she felt like going away! BORE

3. On a hot day like this, the sea is so ......RESIST

4. Paul went to the doctor to get the ..... for the medicine. PRESCRIBE

Exercise 3: Use Gerund or Infinitive.

1. Alice decided ..... (live) in Spain.

2. ..... (swim) is very good for our health.

- 3. I remember ...... (meet) the Director last month.
- 4. They want ..... (travel) to Ethiopia next month.

Exercise 4: Write the sentences in the Reported Speech.

1. "I need some sugar," mother told me.

.....

2. "Don't shout at me," Jane told me.

.....

3. "Where is Alice?" his mother asked him.

.....

4. "Get up," the teacher told the students.

.....

# C. COMPOSITION

Write an email to your friend and describe your favourite band. (60-80 words)

(Express Publishing)